
 
As we enter the season of festive religious feasts and
celebrations this is the time of year when our families come
together to rejoice, to give thanks for our blessings, and to
enjoy a special time with our loved ones. 

 
From the Board of Directors and Staff

HAPPY HOLIDAYS
 

P.O. Box 89 | Historic New Castle, DE 19720 | www.delamed.org

Delaware Academy of Medicine and the Delaware Public Health Association | PO Box 89,
Historic New Castle, DE 19720

Unsubscribe tgibbs@delamed.org

Update Profile |Constant Contact Data Notice

Sent byksmith@delamed.orgin collaboration
with

Try email marketing for free today!

http://www.constantcontact.com/legal/about-constant-contact
mailto:ksmith@delamed.org
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&nav=dc1dfb75-6870-4f39-90db-18e1cac32791
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&nav=dc1dfb75-6870-4f39-90db-18e1cac32791

	HAPPY HOLIDAYS

